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Council Report #20: Return to the Office and Off to CASA  

 
Hello Council, 
 
I hope you have been well. These past few weeks I had taken a leave of absence from my 
role as Vice-President (External) in order to run for the Board of Governors Representative 
Position. Having run a successful campaign, I am happy to have the chance to be one of two 
undergraduate students representing all of us on the Board of Governors over the next year.  
 
Having left for three weeks there is not much to report, however I am currently in Wolfville, 
Nova Scotia for my last Canadian Alliance of Student Associations (CASA) conference of 
my term. This is what I will be touching on in this report. 
 
Federal Advocacy 
 
CASA AGM 
 
Over this next week I will be with my fellow student leaders from across the country at the 
CASA Annual General Meeting (AGM) at Acadia University. Being the final conference of 
our executive terms, we will be focusing our time on transition strategies for our incoming 
executives. We will be spending the next few days discussing strategies to ensure a 
continued strength of the members on the Board, best case practices for our general 
membership, the creation of an alumni board, etc.  
 
I will be sure to give council a full update of the AGM in my next report! 
 
“You hold in your hands the future of the world.” - Raymond Poincare 
 
Mike Sandare 
Vice-President (External), University of Alberta Students’ Union (2016-17) 
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